8 February 1996

Dear Ida Jarron,

Thank you for your letter of 10 January 1996 and apologies for the delay in response. Thanks, too, for sending the completed questionnaire.

We would be delighted to look at your friend's list of films and collection of photographs. By coincidence, Norfolk is one of our main study areas so any material she feels able to offer us would be hugely useful in our research.

Once again, we do appreciate your taking an interest in our project and would like to take this opportunity to send our best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Valentina Bold [Research Fellow, 'Cinema Culture in 1930s Britain']